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​Dear Kiwanis Family,

I would like to take this opportunity to wish our entire Kiwanis family and
their extended families the most happy Holiday Season.

I know most of you are very busy this time of year, playing Santa, both
figuratively and literally!

I won’t burden you with a long newsletter. There is only one thing I want
for Christmas... one new Kiwanis member from each of you, for your club
or any other club. You just have to ask. Please fill my stocking with
member applications. More Kiwanians means more service for children!!

2019 has been fantastic and I cannot express my gratitude enough. 

Together, let’s make 2020 even better!

Thank you very much!

Allen Yergovich
Governor - Florida District of Kiwanis International 
#KidsNeedKiwanis #FLKiwanis #GetQuacking

SAVE THE DATES

http://www.flkiwanis.org
https://childrensweek.org/
https://www.kiwanis.org/convention/2020
https://www.flkiwanis.org/Events
http://www.kiwanis.org


Visit the Children's Week Website

Visit the ICON 2020 Website

Save the Date for DCON

For content submission, contact
Angie Bailey, 2019-2020 Communications Chair

via email at anyoli@gmail.com
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Submissions are due by the 10th of the month.
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